
 

 

        
         

 
Thursday 21st March 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Library Visit and Middlewich Walk  
 

On Monday 25th March 2024, the children will be visiting Middlewich library. FSB will be going in 
the morning and FD will be visiting in the afternoon.  

 
In class, this half term, we have been learning about our town Middlewich. During lesson time, 
we will be taking each class on a walk around the town to continue our learning outside of the 
classroom.  
 
The walk will take place on Wednesday 27th March. Please ensure your child has a suitable coat 
and footwear in school with them on both days. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Davenport, Mrs Berry and Mrs Spreadbury  

 
 
 

Middlewich Primary School 

Park Road 

Middlewich 

Cheshire 

Tel: 01606 652321  

admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher     Mrs G Reynolds 

 
 

mailto:admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk

